
From: Mariene Azevedo [mailto:mariene@bace.org.uk]  

Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2014 2:35 PM 
To: Ifat Lugasi 

Subject: Re: FW: Invoice - Col Ignacio 

 

Dear Mrs. Ifat, good afternoon. 

 

Hope this email finds you well. 

Col Ignacio finished unpacking yesterday and sent us an email confirming there were no 

restrictions and all goods were received in perfect order. 

We would like to thank you for your superb services 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mariene 
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